
 

Jonge Democraten 
Haagsche Bluf 63 
The Hague, The Netherlands 
Tel +31703566066 

 

The Hague, 10-12-2016 

 

Dear Ms. Tone Bjǿrndal, 

 

The Jonge Democraten from the Netherlands, Member Organisation of the International Federation of 

Liberal Youth, would like to nominate Mr. Robert Landheer for the position of Treasurer at IFLRY for the 

coming term. Due to the circumstances that the Bureau faces, having to replace two of its board members, 

we believe that a strong and experienced candidate is needed for the position of treasurer. Robert has a 

vast knowledge on the financial systems of IFLRY as he has been an internal auditor for quite some time. In 

this case, as a replacement has to be found quickly we believe that he is best suited for the position and will 

have no problem getting started quicly.  

 

We want to express the greatest respect for the Bureau members that over the last months have taken over 

the tasks of two of their own who have not been communicating in any shape or form. You have done a 

great job keeping the organisation running and we wish you to soon be complete again with excellent new 

candidates. 

 

Should you have any questions about our nomination of Robert Landheer for the position of Treasurer, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to Laura Neijenhuis, international contact person of the Jonge 

Democraten (Telephone: +31634203163, email: internationaal@jd.nl), also on site in Amman. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 
 
Wouter van Erkel 
President 
Jonge Democraten 
 
 
 

Laura Neijenhuis 
International Officer 
Jonge Democraten 
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